

Beech Green Primary School

Respect Achieve Belong

Newsletter for Thursday 9th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,



So far it looks like we'll be outside tomorrow without fear of a downpour. If the ground is wet we'll move to the front playground, if it is raining all the children and staff will still celebrate inside. Wherever we are children will exit through their classroom door as usual, please be patient if they are a few minutes late.

Children (and adults) can wear non-school uniform, red, white, blue or all three. The gates will open at 2:30pm for any parents and carers who are able to join us and FABG will make sure you have a tea or coffee. The entertainment starts at about 2:45pm. Thank you if you have sent in a cake, apologies if the 'nut free' aspect was confusing. We just need to make sure there are no actual nuts e.g. walnuts, or Nutella in the ingredients list. There is still time, we'll happily accept cake donations in the morning.

Tomorrow is all about having fun, celebrating an exceptional achievement and enjoying some time together. I look forward to seeing you all.

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher

@beech green



Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust (GWT) Nature Quiz.

Gloucestershire On Tuesday, Beech Green's team travelled to Whitminster to compete in the area final of the GWT nature quiz. Both teams showed great knowledge, and despite going 3 points behind in the second round, Beech Green were soon level with the opposition.

After five very tough rounds, both teams were still neck-and-neck, so a rare and nail-biting tiebreak round was added to determine the winners. Beech Green missed out by just 1 point but the children should feel proud of how positively and confidently they performed.

Well done to Charlie Plumb, Merryn Ford, Summer-Joy Rich, Maddison Skipp and reserve team member Ezri Sunter.

Class Lists for Next Year

We have almost finalised all the arrangements for the next academic year. Families with children in Reception (Cherry and Apple) and Year 1 (Elder and Maple) classes will have received an additional letter explaining the change we have had to make in KS1. If you have a child in these year groups and have not received this letter please tell someone, if you have any concerns please talk to us.

Friday 10th June – Jubilee Celebrations – Lunch Arrangements

To add to the fun of our day of celebrations, Caterlink is offering a **picnic bag** menu, instead of the normal dinners, that will not be served that day. **There will be one option on Friday 10**th **June**, which will consist of...

Triangles of sandwich (cheese, ham or tuna) – please talk to your child about what they would like Sausage roll (or vegan roll)

Vegetable Crudités (carrot, cucumber and pepper)

Fresh fruit

A Jubilee Cup Cake

The normal £2.34 charge will apply, or you can send a picnic lunch box from home if you prefer.

Vacancy for a Play Team Member

Monday to Fridays, one hour twenty minutes over each lunch period. Term time only. If you are interested and would like more details, then please contact Miss Amy Bancroft on bursar@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk or phone 01452 722363.

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk